
Newsletter for May 2020 

 

How wonderful it is to be back in wor-

ship together on Sundays.  During the 

month of June our messages will be fo-

cusing on men with a series entitled 

“Forging Men of God.”.  Last year I 

preached on Pentecost Sunday, June 9th, 

for the first time at First Christian 

Church of Fort Stockton.  I am so 

blessed that this congregation called me 

to serve at that time and two weeks later, 

June 23, was the first Sunday I served as 

your pastor.  So hard to believe that it 

has been a year.  My cup overflows with 

the grace and love 

that you have 

shown me during 

this time.  I so 

look forward to 

many more years 

of service at 

FCCFS.  God 

bless you all! 

Announcements 

Most of our regular events 

will resume this month at 

their appropriate times. 

 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM 

 

Tuesday night Bible Study 
will resume at Sagebrush 

Café on June 2 at 7:00 PM 

 

The Men’s breakfast at 
Sagebrush will resume on 
Saturday, June 13 at 8 am 

 

Caution dictates that we 

wait until next month to 
resume our fellowship 

luncheons 



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Proverbs 27:17 

 

As iron  

sharpens iron,   

so one person 

sharpens  

another. 


